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Townsend, Erle

From: Gus Jack <gjackme@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:20 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is another example of government overreach influenced by so-called environmental groups that don't live in the 

real world, don't do math or feasibility studies and of course who never offer the funding to support the economic 

hardships and negative consequences of their legislative goals, if achieved.   

 

I hope a majority of our legislature retains enough of the common sense and moderation that Maine was once known 

for and decisively votes against this bill.  

 

I object to this bill. 

 

Gus Jack 


